
OHS  Inspection  Results  in
$1,400 Fine for Employer

An inspection by an OHS Officer of a worksite resulted in
safety  charges  against  the  employer  relating  to  fall
protection  systems  and  protective  headwear.  The  employer
pleaded guilty and was fined $1,400 [Andrew Hanson, Govt. News
Release, Nov. 8, 2013].
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